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RECEPTION  
HATTON ADVENTURE WORLD  

                                                                                             November 24   

 

Dear Parents/ Carers          

                                              

 The Reception children will visit Hatton Adventure World for the day on Thursday 5th 
December 2024 

We are encouraging all parents to pay the one-off charge of £40.00 this will cover the cost 
of all trips throughout the year -if you choose to pay for this trip alone the amount for this 
trip is £23.00. 

 Money should be paid by Monday 2nd December. Please send the correct money to the school 
office in an envelope with your child’s name, class written on the front or you can pay the 
£40.00 on the My Child at School app under products and Annual Trips. 

All children who usually have a hot meal will be provided with a packed lunch on the day, so 
they will not need to bring anything with them. 

If your child currently brings a packed lunch you will need to provide a packed lunch for them on 
the day ensuring all items are nut free. Please do not send a fizzy drink and please send the 
drink in a plastic bottle.   

If your child requires any form of medication including tablets, travel sickness tablets, throat 
sweets etc, please can the usual form be filled in prior to the trip at the school office. Any 
medication must be given to school staff clearly labelled in the original packaging with only the 
required amount of medication required.  

 

 

 


